Salford
Safeguarding
Children Partnership

SSCP Virtual Briefing

Cultural Consciousness Guidance

This session is an introduction to the SSCP Cultural Consciousness guidance

Briefing objectives

« Introduce participants to the new cultural consciousness guidance
o Share why it is important to strive for cultural consciousness
« Explain the Social Graces model

o Discuss how the guidance will support practice

Date

Time

Wednesday 12" July 2023

1.30pm —3pm

Booking form

Delegate numbers are unlimited so please complete the booking form to ensure
you are guaranteed a place.

The briefing will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive the link

approximately 2 weeks before the session.



https://forms.office.com/e/xC7BRP4LcB

